12.

AVONSIDE DRIVE IMPROVEMENTS
(FITZGERALD AVENUE TO LINWOOD AVENUE)

The Board considered a report outlining progress on riverbank and roadway
improvements along the section of Avonside Drive between Fitzgerald Avenue
and Linwood Avenue. This report was being referred to the City Services
Committee.

In the discussion which took place the question was asked what had happened to
the landscape plan for the Avonside riverbank which had been funded by the

Board. A report back to the Board was requested on the landscaping of the Avon
riverbank.

The Boardreceivedthe information.



